
 

 

 

 

     7th November 2019 

For the attention of the Manager, 

 

We, the Friends of Dothill Primary School, registered charity number 1036906, 

are seeking to raise funds to support the School and to ultimately improve the 

experience and outcomes for our children. As part of our fundraising efforts we 

are hosting our annual Christmas fair on Friday 6th December 2019.  

Please could we kindly ask if it is possible for you to make a donation by 

sponsoring either a stall or game at the fair? We are happy to display a poster 

with each of the company names who have supported us with this and share via 

our social media platforms. We will share amongst the families of the 350 pupils 

on roll. This year our aim is to work more with local businesses in and around 

the Wellington area and promote what is here on our doorstep. 

If you are able to help my email is friendsofdothillschool@gmail.com or our 

address is below. Thank you very much for your consideration, any support that 

you can offer will be gratefully received. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Zellah Goswell 

Chair of the Friends of Dothill Primary School 

Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, TF1 3JB 
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